
December 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Famous American project is in full swing.   At the end of this extensive 

project your child will show off all of their hard work and creativity at our 

Famous American Wax Museum on the evening of February 1.   

 

We are asking that each student purchase a tri-fold display board to help showcase their 

work.  You may purchase one at Hobby Lobby or Michael's, and possibly Staples or Office 

Max.  Most of these places are located on Alpine.  They measure 36x48 inches when fully 

opened and any color is fine. The cost ranges from $5 - $10.    (Watch the Sunday 

paper-the craft stores will have a 40% off coupon!)   

 

Students will not start working on the board right away and should keep it at home. 

Look for a start date in the newsletter, on our website, and agenda so we can go 

over directions and return some of the required items worked on at school.   

 

Please fill out the bottom half of this sheet and send it back to school with your child by  

Friday, December 14.   

 

Students will also need a shoe box for the time capsule they will be making soon. 

Final details and directions for the time capsule will be gone over by next week and 

students may start working on them at that time.   

 

Thank You, 

The Fifth Grade Language Arts Teachers 
 
___________________________________________________________________ 

Please detach and return by Friday, December 14! 

 

 

_______  Yes, I can purchase a display board by Monday, January 21. 

 

 

_______  No, I cannot purchase a display board by Monday, January 21. 

 

 

 

Student Name________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Parent Signature______________________________________________________ 


